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MESSAGE FROM THE 
PREMIER OF ALBERTA 

 On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to send greetings to the 

Immigrant Services Calgary Virtual Career Fair. 

In our digital age, connecting people with opportunity is easier than ever. This 

virtual career fair is a wonderful way for newcomers and recently settled immigrants 

to interact with Alberta employers, explore available positions and apply for jobs. 

Our province has always been a place where newcomers and international skilled 

professionals can forge fresh paths and make the most of new possibilities for 

themselves and their families. Alberta’s diversity is one of our greatest strengths, 

and I’m grateful for the ways our newest neighbours contribute to our 

communities. I’m grateful, too, that this career fair will help them as they build 

lives here.  

Thank you to Immigrant Services Calgary for organizing and hosting this career 

fair, and for your continued efforts to make Alberta a welcoming and inclusive 

place where people from around the world contribute and thrive.  


